
General Data Protection Regulation 
starting May 25th 2018 

Dear valued Customer,

it will not have escaped your attention that the new European 
General Data Protection Regulation EU 2016/679 ("GDPR") will 
come into effect as from May 25th 2018. To comply with GDPR 
requirements, we would like to ask you to confirm that you 
would like to continue receiving content by email in the future.

You are kindly requested to update your email settings by 
adjusting your subscription or register yourself under 
www.saco.de and acknowledge your desire to continue 
receiving SACO Shipping GmbH tariffs, customer information, 
invitation for customer events and/or our newsletters. 
Otherwise we won’t be able to further supply you with 
information from our mailing list after May 25th 2018. 

We hope that our content was valuable in the past and that 
you would like to continue hearing from us in the future.

Your SACO Shipping Team
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